
From: Address Management (WODC) 
Sent: 17 November 2022 13:46 
To: Info <info@witney-tc.gov.uk> 
 
Subject: SNN2022176 - New court name - Windrush Industrial Park 
  
Good afternoon 
  
We have received an application to address a new development of nine business units 
following the redevelopment of the former ‘Gatehouse’ at Windrush Industrial Park in Witney. 
  
The developer would like to propose the court name ‘The Gateway’. This will make the 
proposed addresses, as follows –  
  
Unit 1 – 9  
The Gateway 
Windrush Park Road 
Windrush Industrial Park 
Witney 
OX29 (7EY – to be confirmed by Royal Mail) 
  
As this is a court name (not a new street) name, the plan is to approve the name ‘The Gateway’ 
unless the Town Council would like to raise any valid objections to the name.  If the Parish 
Council would like to make any comments please can they be sent to us by Friday 2nd 

December 2022. 
  
Thank you for your assistance. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Julia Hilborne 
Address Management 
West Oxfordshire District Council 
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